

Dear Martin Luther Families,

The Oshkosh Area School District has made the decision to move all students into a virtual learning environment beginning this Thursday, September 24. Martin Luther Leadership has decided that at this time Martin Luther will continue to hold in-person learning for the foreseeable future. This decision is based on the fact that we currently have no students or staff that have tested positive for COVID 19. We will continue to monitor the situation and maintain our current mitigation practices. I encourage you to remain steadfast in your daily health screenings in order to keep our staff and students safe and healthy. Should you or your children exhibit symptoms please stay home and work with your primary physician and the County Health Department to determine the best course of action. Additionally, Governor Evers has extended the statewide mask mandate for an additional 60 days. This order is in effect until November 21. Finally, in all things, we know that our God is in control of all things.

Blessings on your day!

Principal Steve Hennig